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What's On At GPS 

Coming Up In Term 2 

Thu 4 May     

 Cross Country - Geurie Race Track 

Fri 5 May - Playgroup 10am to 11:30am 

Tues 9 May -  Peachy Richardson NRL Gala 

Day Years 3 to 6 

Fri 12 May - Playgroup 10am to 11:30am 

Fri 12 May - Assembly 9:00am 

Thu 18 May - National Walk to School Day 

Fri 19 May - Dubbo Show 

Wed 24 May - National Simultaneous  

Storytime 11am “The Speedy Sloth” 

Wed  May - District Cross Country 

Thu 1 June - Biggest Morning Tea 

Mon 5 June - Grandparents & Friends Day 

Principal Message 
Wow! What an ending we had for Term 1 - busy as the beginning, but the      
memories that we are making are worth the effort!! Our Stage 3 students          
celebrated a well deserved win at the Western Plains Science and Engineering 
Challenge. They worked together with our Wongarbon friends, showcasing their 
problem solving, communication and engineering skills and genuine team spirit.   
The Easter Hat Parade was a Hopping Hoot!! Thank you to those that could make 
it, your children love showing you what they have been up to at school. I know 
Miss Haycock put a lot of effort into the dance, hats and decorations!! And,        
finally, our students represented the school with pride and respect at the        
community ANZAC Day service. I am extremely proud of our school, our students 
and the connections that we have with our community and I believe that this was 
clearly reflected in our collective representation at this ceremony. I hope                
everyone is ready for another amazing term of accepting the challenge - I know 
the staff are. 

ICAS Assessments 
Drawing on 40 years of international assessment experience and academic rigour, 
ICAS is a school competition that inspires, celebrates and challenges millions of 
school students across Australia, New Zealand and the world. If you are              
interested in your child/children sitting ICAS testing please contact the school 
office for more information. 

P & C Fundraising Events 
Thank you to all that contributed to the P & C Committee fundraising events of 
the Pie Drive, Easter Raffle and the Geurie Camp Draft canteen  With this massive 
effort they were able to raise $5,000 over the 3 events for continuing support to 
students’ at Geurie Public School.  Well done everyone! 

Cross Country 
Our annual Cross Country will be held tomorrow Thursday 4 May at the Geurie 
Race Course.  We will be walking from school to and from the Geurie Race Course. 
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Enrol now at Geurie Public School  

 Do you have a child starting school in 2024 or 2025? 

 Did you know you can register online or, you can pick up 
your information pack at the school office? 

Kindergarten numbers impact on the whole school structure 
each year, so the earlier we know Kindergarten numbers the 
easier it is to plan. 

If you have friends or neighbours with children who will 
be  in Kindergarten next year, please let them know. 

For more information Phone: 6887 1107 

https://www.icasassessments.com/products-icas/
https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/?schoolCode=1972
https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/?schoolCode=1972
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Moorambilla Voices - Singing Workshop 
Moorambilla Voices is a choir made up of students in Years 3-6 from regional NSW. Students are invited to attend a free 
music workshop run by Michelle Leonard OAM from Moorambilla Voices at Macquarie Conservatorium, Dubbo on      
Friday 12 May at 3:45pm - 5:00pm. Parents will need to take students to this workshop and are welcome to stay and 
watch. Following the workshop some students will be invited to join the choir and attend rehearsal camps to prepare for 
concerts to be performed in September. Please e-mail the school if you would like your child to attend. 

Easter Hat Parade 

 



 

 

WESTERN PLAINS SCIENCE & ENGINEERING CHALLENGE 

TEAM GEURIE & WONGARBON PS 
The Science and Engineering Challenge (SEC) is a nationwide Science, Technology, Engineering and              
Mathematics (STEM) outreach program presented by the University of Newcastle in partnership with           
communities, Rotary clubs, universities and other sponsors.  Through the SEC, students experience aspects of 
science and engineering which they would not usually see in their school environment.  Western Plains Science 
and Engineering Challenge is conducted by combined Rotary clubs of Dubbo and surrounding district and is an 
annual four-day event in which secondary school and primary school students compete in Dubbo. The            
Challenge has been conducted in Dubbo every year since it began in 2000.  This year, we are very proud of our 
Year 5 & 6 students who were partnered with Wongarbon Public School students who were the winning team - 
well done team! 
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